
FIFTH	AVENUE	HOTEL	
MADISON	SQUARE,	NEW	YORK	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Nov	18th/97	
	
Mr	H.	K.	Pomroy,	
	 	 Dr	Sir,	
	 	 	 I	would	be	glad	to	see	you	at	your	earliest	convenience,	—	—
and	to	please	bring	with	you,	the	letter	or	letters	where	in	you	told	me,	I	had	made	
over	“absolutely”	my	entire	property	to	Mr	F.W.C.—	in	which	you	also	told	me,	(if	I	
understood	you	right)	I	could	“take	back	at	anytime,”	and	would	like	to	talk	it	all	
over	again	with	you.	

Very	truly	
						Jo.	L	Newcomb.	


